
DEPARTMEN"r OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AND ENERGY 
OFFICE OF REGULATORY POLICY 

AMENDMENT TO THE TRI-COUNTY WATER QUALITY MANAGEMENT PLAN 

Public Notice 

Take notice that on SEP 1 U 1992 , pursuant to the 
provisions of the New Jersey Water Quality Planning Act, N.J.S.A. 
58:llA-1 et seq., and the Statewide Water Quality Management 
Planning rules (N.J.A.C. 7:15-3.4), an amendment to the Tri­
County Water Quality Management Plan was adopted by the Depart­
ment. This amendment, which was proposed by Commerce Bank, N.A., 
modifies the Moorestown Township and Mount Laurel Municipal 
Utilities Authority (MLMUA) Wastewater Management Plans. The 
amendment identifies the Commerce Bank site located at Block 
278-S, Lot 14A and the RE/Max site located at Block 278-S, Lots 
14B and 14C in Moorestown Township, Burlington County, as sewer 
service area of the MLMUA Hartford Road sewage treatment plant 
(STP). The RE/Max site presently lies within Moorestown Town­
ship's sewer service area 3, which prohibits sewer service to new 
development. Only the existing real estate office in this area 
can be served by the MLMUA STP. The Commerce Bank site presently 
lies within the future sewer service area of the proposed Moores­
town Township Water Pollution Control Plant (WPCP) #2. At such 
time as this proposed STP is operational and a truck line reaches 
the vicinity of both project sites, the wastewater flow from 
these sites will cease discharge to the MLMUA Hartford Road STP 
and connect into the Moorestown Township WPCP #2. 
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